
From: jtmonforton@amerytel.net 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 9:48 PM 
To: Flietner, Barbara J - DNR 
Subject: RE: Proposed Closure Package Amendment 
 
Please note that I did have both Cory Davis, the Village of Turtle Lake Public Works guy, and Mike 
Schradle, sign a statement waving the 30 day comment period. 
 
Joe 
 

From: jtmonforton@amerytel.net <jtmonforton@amerytel.net>  
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 9:42 PM 
To: 'Flietner, Barbara J - DNR' <Barbara.Flietner@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Proposed Closure Package Amendment 
 
Hello Barb, 
 
Here is all of the documents I believe are needed to make the corrections as I understand them. 

• Notify the Village of Turtle Lake 

• Provide Mike & Jane the correct notification and maps, as well as the fact sheets called for. 
I’ve compiled them and scanned them in to a single file. 
 
Joe 
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